Causeway Trust report 2021

The trustees have conducted business via email in the last year. There have been the twice yearly walks to check on the trees and the pitchings. Some trees will need attention from the tree surgeons in the coming year. The allotment warden will do some work on others, removing dead branches which are accessible and continuing to cut back ivy. The trustees are grateful to Sarinc for their continuing support.
The trustees gave a donation of £200 at Christmas to the Damascus Youth Group in recognition of their work. We hope that we will be able to continue this annual donation to a group in the village and would welcome suggestions of worthy recipients.
The trustees donated £100 to the Steventon Church star fund. I think we can all agree that these lights helped to brighten up the causeway in the run up to Christmas.
The bridge at the A34 end of the causeway has been repaired. Many thanks to John Clark who pitched in to help with the moving of the stone slab. The trustees are grateful to Steventon parish council for their contribution to the cost of this repair.
We had hoped to plant more daffodils last year but will try to do so this autumn.
Our next meeting is on April 28th via Zoom. 

Hilary Otterburn chair of the Causeway trust.

